LONGVIEW News-Journal

We deliver. Every day.

320 E. Methvin

P.O. Box 1792 Longview, TX 75606

903-757-3311

March 24, 2008

Mr. Jim Abbott Vice President NAA Foundation 4401 Wilson Blvd., Suite 900 Arlington, Virginia 22203

Dear Jim:

On behalf of the officers and directors of TDNA, I want to express to you our sincere appreciation for being a part of TDNA's 2008 Annual Meeting program.

Your presentation was interesting and informative. I think you succeeded in getting many Texas publishers fired up about their NIE program.

Again, thanks for your contribution toward making our conference a success. Please let me know anytime I can be of service to you.

Sincerely,

Gary Borders President Texas Daily Newspaper Association